TURNAGAINCOMMUNITY COUNCIL (TCC)

TCC Web Page: http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html
Notice of Meeting- Thursday June 7th, 2007, 7:00 PM
Turnagain United Methodist Church- 3500 W. Northern Lights

Note the ONE-TIME change of meeting place

- © Our thanks to Lee Nunn of AGLAD for his willingness to work with TCC to accommodate the council's request to maintain as many trees and vegetation as possible to provide for a visual and sound buffer to the Coastal Trail and Pt. Woronzof Dr. AGLAD is planning to excavate 17 acres roughly behind the Chugach Substation for fill for the new cargo development at Postmark Bog.
- Many thanks to all who helped with the tree planting/enhancement project at Lyn Ary Park! Special thanks to Cathy Gleason, who represented TCC in organizing the effort and to Dan Gleason for helping with the arbor installation, which TCC donated in memory of Bob Durst. Nancy Beardsley from the Parks Dept., Anchorage TREErific, and Hillside Rotary Club also deserve our thanks for helping to beautifying this well-traveled area along the Coastal Trail.

Agenda Overview

- ✓ CIP Plan— Annually the Muni asks community councils to provide input to the Capital Improvement Plan—road and park project prioritization. We will discuss and vote on a TCC-developed CIP proposal at this meeting;
- ✓ Airport Master Plan Update;
- ✓ Marston / Foraker RID/LID/WID: Background: The 1st public mtg was in Sept '05: Informal community meetings with VEI / AWWU/PME were held 4th qtr. '05. Upon delay of RID project in early '06, TCC and community then focused on providing input to AWWU on PS10. The RID project is now progressing toward the 65% Design Complete stage. The community can still have a significant positive influence on this project. Come and share your ideas. Here are links to all the info you need to be prepared:

http://www.brooksandassociates.info/marston/documents.htm http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=2479

Mark Your Calendar-For a <u>complete</u> list with details, see; http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/content/37.html

• June 9, Open House at AFD's Fire Training Center (1140 Airport Heights) on from 10am until 4pm. There will be activities, demonstrations, and free barbecue.

Agenda

http://www.communitycouncils.org/servlet/viewfolder?id=296

7:00PM	Opening Remarks / Minutes / Announcements, Mark Wiggin
7:05	APD Report—Sargent Denny Allen;
7:15	Assembly Report;
7:25	Legislative Report, Sen. French & Rep. Holmes;
7:35	Didlika Park Resolution
7:40	CIP List Review and Vote
7:55	Airport Master Plan Linda Bustamente / Rich Wilson / Chris Birch;
8:10	Marston / Foraker RID / LID / WID Project Update;
9:00	That's all. See you in September. Have a great summer Mark Wiggin

TCC Aluminum Can Recycling...

is <u>1ST SATURDAY OF THE MONTH</u>—June 2nd. Please have bagged aluminum cans at curb before 10:00 a.m. This is a fundraiser for TCC. For info, contact Jack Hartz at 248-4877.

The Municipality of Anchorage complies with Title I of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Reasonable accommodations will be made available to qualified individuals on request. Contact Community Councils Center 277-1977.



Cathy Gleason next to the arbor donated to Lyn Ary Park!!

President: Mark Wiggin TCCPresident@Yahoo.com 245-2213

Vice-Pres.: Cathy Gleason djg@alaska.net, 248-0442

Secretary and Treasurer:
Breck Tostevin, keegan@gci.net

Boardmember: Pat Redmond piredmond@acsalaska.net.

Boardmember: Chris Habicht <u>Chrhabicht@aol.com</u> 243-6030 Boardmember: Pamela Jennings bakerjen@gci.net

Assembly: Dan Sullivan
SullivanD@Muni.Org 243-0071

Assembly: Matt Claman mattclaman@gmail.com 343-4115

Sen. Hollis French: Senator_Hollis_French@legis.state .ak.us 1-866-465-3892

Rep. Lindsey Holmes:
Rep Lindsey Holmes@legis.sta
te.ak.us 465-4919

APD Sgt. Denny Allen: 786-2693 dallen@ci.anchorage.ak.us Assembly Contacts: http://www.muni.org/iceimages/Ass

http://www.muni.org/iceimages/Ass embly2/2007assemblycontactlist.pd

Lyn Ary Park Tree Planting Volunteers!



Andrew Wiggin, Sam York and Deborah Oleary



Nancy Beardsley and Steve Strait and all the rest

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped out at the planting down at the coastal trail memorial garden